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Reference: I044229 
 

Adult Social Care - Review of Care Homes Fees Model for Older People in Torbay 
 
The Council has a duty to set its ‘usual cost’ for care homes fees each year. The Council 
and its NHS partners are looking at options to potentially refresh the existing care homes 
fees model for older people, to assist with the determination of future fees. 
 

Wards affected: All Wards 

Consultees: 
Care Homes in Torbay that support older people and 
Members.  

Means of Consultation: Letters, survey and supporting documents.  

Documents to be 
considered: 

There are currently no documents published.  All documents 
will normally be published at least five clear working days 
before the meeting.  Where documents are not available five 
clear working days before the meeting, the documents will be 
published at the same time as they are made available to the 
decision maker. 

Responsible Executive 
Lead and Officer: 

Executive Lead for Adults (Councillor Julien Parrott) 
 
Director of Adult Services and Housing (Caroline Taylor) 
 

Link to targeted actions: Protecting and supporting vulnerable adults 

Reason for inclusion in 
the Forward Plan:  

High level of public interest 

Decision Maker: Council 

Intended Decision Date: 21 Feb 2019 

If you want to make 
representations contact: 

Caroline Taylor Director of Adults and Housing, Torbay 
Council, Town Hall, Castle Circus, Torquay, TQ1 3DR, 
telephone (01803) 208949, email 
caroline.taylor@torbay.gov.uk 

 


